Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VII, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINGCE

IPHO BUILDING Sudlon . Lahug ,Cebu City

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 34 ,s. 2018

TO : Assistant School Division Superintendents
' Division Chiefs ‘
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Division Coordinators/Unit Heads
Senior Education Program Specialists (SEPSs)/EPSA
School Heads/Administrators of Public and Private Elem. & Sec. Schools

L Enclosed is a letter from Ms. Sheila Mae P.. Manlangit, Class Mayor, Master of Education —
Mathematics program of the University of the Philippines Cebu Campus, seeking approval and
endorsement to conduct a Seminar-Workshop in Manipulatives and Content Strategies for K to 12
Learners on Thursday, May 31, 2018 at 8:00 AM. to 5:00 PM. at Maya Elementary School.

2. For more details, interested participants are hereby advised to refer to the attaéhed
communication.
3. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.

RHEA

. ANGTUD, Ed.D., CE
Division Superintend, '

Educating for a Sirong Republic
SDS:2556405; ASDS:2364628; EMIS/EDP Sections:2556970
Disbursing Section:2554401; Accounfing Section:2542632; Truckline:520321 &

www,depedcebuprovince.ph { cebuprovince@deped.gov.ph



Rhea Mar A. Angtud, Ed.D., CESO VI
Schoois Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Division of Cebu Province

Madame:

Greetings!

The Master of Education - Mathematics program of the University of the Philippines
Cebu would like to hold a seminar-workshop on May 31, 2018 (Thursday) at 8:00
AM. - 5:00 P.M. for100 public Elementary and High School Math Teachers in your
division at Maya Elementary School. This will be entitled “Seminar-Workshop
inManipulatives and Content Strategies for K-12 Learners”.

The main goals of this seminar-workshop are:
1. to empower teachers in the use of manipulatives in classroom instruction;
2. tointroduce calculator techniques; and
3. to equip teachers with strategies in teaching selected Mathematics topics.

In this connection, may we ask the approval and endorsement from your Office to
conduct the said activity.So as to accommodate more schools, we limit to at most
two (2) participants from each school with a minimal registration fee of Php 100 to
cover for food, materials, and certificates for each participant. To register, the

participants are requested to visithttps://goo.gl/forms/o7uiCcFkirxaSzkil.

I hope this request merits your full support. We thank you in advance for you
consideration and hoping for your positive response.

Thank you very much and God bless!

Sincerely yours,

SHEILA NIAE ANLANGIT

Class Mayor
Noted:
ROB - BASADRE

Math Professdr



